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Artistically Speaking 

Note from Pine Shores 
President… 

Hello again, my friends, 

Donna Ransome, our 

newsletter chairwoman, 

came across this beautiful 

description of the four 

seasons and how we, as 

artists, might relate to them. 

She graciously offered the 

lines to me to share with 

you. 

Winter is an etching, 

Spring a watercolor, 

Summer an oil painting,  

And autumn a mosaic of 

them all. 

     ~Stanley Horowitz 

Although I’ve probably 

always thought of 

watercolors as light and airy, 

more conducive to paintings 

of Spring blossoms and 

beachy scenes, I can 

honestly say that I never 

thought of the seasons and 

our painting media in this 

metaphorical manner. Now I 

can’t stop seeing the 

relationship. 

Wish I knew how to do 

etchings! I think our 

education department has 

offered the occasional class, 

but I was fool enough not to 

take advantage of them! 

Thanks, Donna. 

Lonny Hall, President 
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Upcoming Shows 
 

Stafford Gallery: 
Oct 30-Dec 18 – “Art Harvest & Harvest Creations”, Reception Sunday, Nov 24, 1-3 
Dec 29-Jan 26 – Featured Artists Mike Lee & Judith Schimmel, Reception Jan 5, 1-3 
Jan 29-Feb 26 – Featured Artists Tom Foster & Dennis Millar, Reception Feb 16, 1-3 
Feb 26-Apr 6 – PSAA Student Show, Award Reception Apr 6, 1-3 
 

Tuckerton Art Center Gallery: 
Oct 4-Nov 22 – Featured Artists Valerie Fenelon & Jim McShea, Reception Sunday, Nov 3, 1-3 
Nov 22-Jan 31 – Holly Days Sale & Reception Sat, Dec 7, 10-3, details coming soon 

Jan 31-Mar 28 – Water, Reception Mar 22, 1-3 
 

Beach Haven Borough Hall Gallery: 
Sept 24-Jan 7 – “Color!” 
 

LBI Library Exhibit Openings:  Dec 2024, 2025 Jan and Feb 
 
 

Trending at Pine Shores… 
Congratulations!  
• Anna Simmons, LBI Plein Air Show, 

Honorable Mention 

• Paul Hartelius, Decoy Show, 2nd & 3rd Place 

• Ed Rennar, NJ Senior Art Show, 2nd Place 

• Lisa Budd, NJWS Annual Show, Ridgewood 
Art Institute Award 

• Jerry Heffner, MaryBeth McCabe, Phil 
Meara, Judith Schimmel, Anna Simmons 
accepted into the juried NJWS Annual Show 

Tuckerton Show 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Painting (above left) by Jim McShea 
Photograph (above right) by Valerie Fenelon 
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This Month’s Q&A Technology Tips 

Upcoming Events 

Education:  Cheers to a Year of Creativity and Connection! 

As we prepare to step into the new year, let’s take a moment to reflect on the 
incredible moments we’ve shared and the art we’ve created together. Each of you 
has played a crucial role in our community, and for that, we are truly grateful.  Your 
unique voice and vision are what make this space truly special. 
 
We would also like to welcome our new volunteers!  Your willingness to lend a hand 
and share your talents is what makes our organization thrive. Thank you for 
stepping up to help us grow and connect with our wonderful art community! 
 
We are thrilled to welcome wonderful new artists and teachers to our organization. 
Their diverse talents and experiences will greatly enrich our community.  Please be 
on the lookout on our calendar for our special artists that will be teaching this year!  

• Lisa Budd/Watercolor   

• Ann Greene/Abstract  

• Lyn Asselta/Pastels  

• Rebecca Rhodes/Watercolors  
 
Together, we’ve shared countless moments of inspiration, learned from one 
another, and celebrated our unique artistic journeys. Your contributions—whether 
through volunteering artwork, feedback, or support—have helped us grow and 
thrive.  Thank you for being a part of this amazing experience. 
 
Don’t forget to share our mission with friends, family, and fellow creatives. Your 
support can amplify our efforts and invite even more individuals to join our vibrant 
community. Together, we can cultivate an environment where art thrives and 
inspires positive change.  

~Education Committee 

Children’s Classes 
 

11/13/2024-12/11/2024 
Wednesdays 
4pm-6pm 

Age 8-13 Children's Art Classes with Andrea Sauchelli.  
Located at Stafford Ave., tuition is $80. 

11/13/2024-12/4/2024 
Wednesdays 
4:15pm-5:45pm 

Age 5-10 Children's Art Classes with Miss Alex.  
Located in Tuckerton, tuition is $80. 

Gatherings 
 

2nd & 4th Sunday 1-3pm Portraits, at Tuckerton Art Center. Model fee is $5. 

2nd Monday 3-5pm General Membership Meeting, 94 Stafford Ave.  Bring 
refreshments if it is your birthday month! 

2nd & 4th Wednesday 
7-9pm 

Life Drawing, 94 Stafford Ave.  Model fee $12.  

1st Thursday 10am 
3rd Tuesday 1pm 

Art Chat, Tuckerton Library, 380 Bay Avenue. 
Art Chat, Barnegat Library,112 Burr St. 

Thursday 10am-3pm Do Your Own Thing (no alcohol inks), 94 Stafford Ave. 

Thursday 7-9pm Portraits, 94 Stafford Ave.  Model fee is $5. 

Friday 10am-2pm Do Your Own Thing (no alcohol inks), Tuckerton. 

Friday 2pm-5pm Do Your Own Thing (includes inks).  94 Stafford Ave. 

 

Contact Us 
 
Gallery 

Suzi Hoffman 
Email shoffman 
@pineshoresartassociation.org 

Irene Bausmith 
Email ibausmith 
@pineshoresartassociation.org 

 
Registrar 

Laura Moyer 
Phone (609) 713-7337 
Email PSAARegistrar @gmail.com 

 
Education 

Andrea Sauchelli 
Email asauchelli 
@pineshoresartassociation.org 

 
Membership 

Linda Blum 
Email ldrae@comcast.net 

 
Sunshine 

Willy Mueller 
(609) 698-5311 
Email willsue913@aol.com 

 
Grants 

Paul Hartelius 
Email phartelius 
@pineshoresartassociation.org 

 
Newsletter 

Donna Ransome 
Email dransome 
@pineshoresartassociation.org 

 
Website 

Dennis Millar 
Email dmillar 
@pineshoresartassociation.org 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


